Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 727 Stephen Mulhall

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 23:47

To: Wexford Receptionist

Subject: License for dumping by Dublin Port Authority in Dublin Bay

Dear Sir/Madam,

| strenuously object to the Dublin Port Authorities application for a license to dump spoil onto the Burford Bank

from the dredging of the Alexander basin. | object on to this dumping on three grounds.

1. The dump site is in a special area of conservation.

2. The adverse affect that it will have on all marine life in Dublin bay.
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3. The adverse affect that it will have on the sport of Scuba Diving in ng‘ﬁn bay due to the reduced visibility caused
by said dumping. @\\‘Q@
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